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Post and Auxiliary Members 
Annual Elections 

 

It’s time for the annual Post and Auxiliary leadership positions elections to occur. If 

you’re interested in helping lead either organization into the 2024-2025 VFW year 

(July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025) – please call Pat Moran (VFW Post 2113) or Linda 

Moran (Auxiliary, VFW Post 2113) 

 Key dates: 

March 7, 2024 Post and Auxiliary meeting – this is the meeting where officers of 

each organization are nominated for election. If you’re interested, please call Pat 

or Linda at 920-337-9922. 

April 4, 2024 Post and Auxiliary meeting – this is the meeting where final 

nominations are accepted for the Post and Auxiliary leadership positions. 

Followed up with the election of officers. 

May 2, 2024 Post and Auxiliary meeting – this is the meeting where the newly 

elected officers are sworn into their positions. By swearing them in at this 

meeting, new officers have two months to learn the in’s and out’s of their new 

positions before taking over on July 1, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Post Commander Pat Moran at 920-

639-0922 or pmoran3147@gmail.com or our Auxiliary President Linda Moran at 

920-639-9987 or loopylin1950@gmail.com  
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